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                                 Attachment V
POLICY ON BOARD OF TRUSTEES SELF-ASSESSMENT

The Board of Trustees of Suffolk County Community College will conduct an annual self-assessment.  Each January, the Trustees will agree upon the self-assessment form to be used.  In February, Trustees will complete the approved self-assessment form and return it to the Board Chair by the end of the month.  At the March Board meeting, the Trustees will discuss the results of the self-assessment and determine recommendations, if any.


